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STAFFING NEWS 
28th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I have some sad, and some happy news on the staffing front to share with you all. 
 
We would like to inform you, following a staff resignation, of some staffing changes that will begin  
after the Easter holidays. After many years of commitment and work with young children and  
their families Mrs Emma Garner will sadly be leaving us on the 8th April. This was a difficult  
decision for her to make but she has many commitments to her extended family which now need her full 
time and attention. It is with sadness that we will say goodbye and know that she will be really missed by 
all, especially the children.  
Although I have only worked with Mrs Garner for a short time it is clear that she is a highly skilled, 
dedicated and positive member of staff. I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all the 
support she has offered me, all the other staff, and many children and their families. 
I know from our many conversations that your children have all been a joy for Mrs Garner to teach and 
their interactive interest in the classroom made her days and years fly by. But as fast as those years 
seem to have gone by, Mrs Garner will still retain many wonderful memories from her years at 
Broadhempston.  
 
Our recruitment process is underway, and we hope to have news to share soon. 
 
On a happier note, Miss Simpson has sent me some photos to share with you all. She is thoroughly 
enjoying her maternity leave with her daughter Betsy  
“Hello everyone! Here are some photos of our little Betsy! Born on 21st December weighing 8lb 8oz. I'm 
missing everyone and looking forward to popping in to say hello with Betsy! Miss Simpson xx” 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards 
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